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Monday 18th December 2023 
  
Dear Families, 
 
1 Cherry – Miss Kirby’s Class  
 
I am writing to you today to let you know some very sad news. Miss Kirby’s Dad, Mr Chris 
Kirby sadly passed away over the weekend. This understandably will be a difficult time for 
Miss Kirby and her family, and I would ask that you keep her in your thoughts and prayers in 
the coming weeks.   I am sure that you will find the appropriate way to share this news with 
your children at home in your own way. 
 
Eternal rest grant unto him, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon him. May his souls 
and all the souls of the faithful departed, through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 
 
Miss Kirby will, of course, need some time away from school to grieve for her loss and look 
after her family. Cherry class will be initially covered this week by Miss Geering. Mrs Stanton 
will also continue to support in class. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
David Delaney 
Head Teacher 


